
 

 

OFFICIAL PROGRAM STANDARDS NOTICE (OPSN) 

Issued: March 7, 2016 

Program: Industrial Electrician 

To:  
ITA Training Providers 

Articulation Chair 

System Liaison Person 

School Districts 

Subject: Industrial Electrician – Levels 1 and 2 

Launch of ITA Standardized Level Exams delayed 

RE: OPSN 2016 004  

Effective Date: Immediately 

Summary: The intended launch date, March 31, 2016, of ITA Standardized Level Exams for 

Level 1 and 2 of the Industrial Electrician program has been delayed until further 

notice. Training Providers will be notified 3 months in advance of the intended date of 

launch. 

Rationale: Industrial Electrician is in the next phase of the Pan-Canadian Harmonization Initiative 

being facilitated by Employment and Social Development Canada (ESDC).  A review 

of the re-sequenced program content and identification of gaps will be required before 

Standardized Level Exams (SLEs) can be launched.  

For more 
information  

Angela Caughy 

Program Development Officer 

Industry Training Authority 

Email: acaughy@itabc.ca 

cc: ITA Staff 

 


